
From: Parking Office
To: Penny Roper
Subject: FW: AC4-02 26 St Mary’s Road, Tonbridge
Date: 26 January 2021 10:49:27

Sent: 24 January 2021 15:46
To: Parking Office <parking.Office@tmbc.gov.uk>
Subject: AC4-02 26 St Mary’s Road, Tonbridge

Dear Sirs

I write regarding the proposed new double yellow lines outside 26 St Mary’s Road in Tonbridge. Whilst we are
not opposed to this in principle, please give some consideration to the difficulties that residents of this road find
in parking outside or even near to their houses. There are too many cars wanting to park in our road compared
to the number of spaces.  from the car when it’s
parked on Springwell Road or other neighbouring roads. Perhaps you could double the cost of a second parking
permit to deter people from having two cars to park on our road, which would also be better for the environment
too?

Kind regards

Sent from my iPhone







From: Parking Office
To: Penny Roper
Subject: FW: AC4-0226 st. Mary’s Road Tonbridge
Date: 29 January 2021 16:57:29

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: 29 January 2021 16:53
To: Parking Office <parking.Office@tmbc.gov.uk>
Subject: AC4-0226 st. Mary’s Road Tonbridge

To whom it may concern
I object to for changes on off street parking for 26 st Mary’s Road Tonbridge AC4-02 as it is already very hard
for us residents to find a space to park.
With this action taking place there would be one less space.
Kind regards



From: Parking Office
To: Penny Roper
Subject: FW: New and Amended Parking Restrictions 1 Victoria Road, Golden Green
Date: 09 February 2021 16:31:02

 
 

From:  
Sent: 09 February 2021 16:30
To: Parking Office <parking.Office@tmbc.gov.uk>
Subject: New and Amended Parking Restrictions 1 Victoria Road, Golden Green
 
Dear Sir
AC4-08 1 Victoria Road, Golden Green
 
I am writing to object to the proposal regarding on street parking outside No 1 Victoria
Road.
The resident at No 1 Victoria Road seems to have an obsession with anyone parking
outside her house. Two years ago she got permission from the council for a lowered kerb
and driveway onto her property although she doesn't drive and doesn't own a vehicle, it
was merely a means to stop people parking outside her house as can be seen by the
numerous warning signs on her front fence. Parking in this area is difficult, and her action
effectively denied someone else a parking place. 
If she wants to pay for this proposal including administration charges, then I do not have a
problem with that, however the cost must not come out of public funds, there are many
other things in the borough the council could better spend its money on.
 
Sincerely





From: Parking Office
To: Penny Roper
Subject: FW: Ref AC4-04 7 Dry Hill Park Crescent, Tonbridge
Date: 26 January 2021 10:49:16

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: 23 January 2021 11:52
To: Parking Office <parking.Office@tmbc.gov.uk>
Subject: Ref AC4-04 7 Dry Hill Park Crescent, Tonbridge

I support the former disabled persons parking bay being returned to general road use. 
Kind regards

Sent from my iPhone


























